
Tifton First Church of the Nazarene

3024 N. Tift Ave.
Tifton, GA 31793
229-402-6595
September 10, 2019
Dear Fellow Servants:
I am writing to invite the men in your congregation to join us for 2019 Georgia District Men’s Retreat to be held at Adrian Camp and Conference Center on January 24-26, 2020.  Your involvement in getting the word out and prayer support for the weekend will be greatly appreciated.  

The men of our district are so important to the Kingdom work, and this weekend will be dynamite for their spiritual growth.  We have strived for many years to break 100 in attendance which will build excitement and help keep the costs down.  I am asking you to partner with us in promoting this retreat.  May the men in your church return from the weekend and set a spark of revival in your congregation!      
Thank you in advance for your assistance in posting the enclosed flyer on your bulletin board, putting the announcement in your bulletin, and promoting it during your services.  

Sincerely in Christ,








Ike J. Branch
Ike J. Branch, Pastor

Enclosure
